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Question: E13-011 

 

OUTCOME:  6 - Rural Health 

 

Topic:  Rural Health Funding   

 

Type of Question:  Written Question on Notice   

 

Senator:  Ludwig   

 

Question: 

 

Under the last government, Federal funding for the Rural Women’s GP service was extended 

for two years to 2014-2015. Is this extension going to be maintained under the new 

Government? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Rural Women’s GP Service will be funded under the current arrangements until 

30 June 2015.  


